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Proposed NMDOT Park and Ride Schedule 
Changes 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) Park and Ride bus service times are 
being revamped in response to the recent announcement of the New Mexico Rail Runner Express 
schedule changes.  The NMDOT Park and Ride proposed northern schedule changes will help 
align bus and train departure times to better accommodate commuters.  The routes that may be 
affected are as follows: 

• Blue Route 
• Purple Route 
• NM 599 Station Shuttle and South Capitol Station Shuttle. 
 

In addition, some NMDOT Park and Ride departure times will be changed to reflect current 
travel times.  The routes affected are as follows: 

• Red Route 
• Blue Route 
• Turquoise Route. 
 

Additional NMDOT Park and Ride information is available at www.nmparkandride.com.   

The NMDOT will take comments on the scheduled changes from May 2 through May 15 via 
email, at nmparkandride@state.nm.us.  Scheduled changes are to go into effect May 21, 2012. 

For additional information contact Manon Arnett, Chief Public Information Officer for the New 
Mexico Department of Transportation, at (505) 827-5526. 
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